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HOMEWOOD SUITES REACHES THE TOP 
 

 
Washington, DC, July 16, 2015 —Earlier today, Donohoe Construction Company celebrated with a 

Topping Out luncheon for the Homewood Suites project team members after the placement of 
the final beams brought the structure to its highest point.  
 
Located at 465 New York Avenue NW, the 95,303 square-foot hotel will include 160 guestrooms 
in a thirteen-story structure atop three levels of underground parking. Designed by BBG-BBGM 
and managed by ABI Construction, the hotel will feature in-room high speed internet access, a 
business center and fitness facilities. Units will range from efficiencies to two bedroom suites 

with kitchenettes. Also included in the project was the relocation of a 112-year-old historic 
building. 

Construction began in April 2014 and the hotel is expected to open by February 2016.  
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About Donohoe Construction Company 

 
Family‐owned and operated, Donohoe Construction Company ("Donohoe Construction") is one 

of the leading general contractors exclusively serving the Washington, DC Metro area. 
Donohoe’s diverse construction expertise includes multi‐family residential, office, hospitality, 
senior living, mixed‐use, interiors, parking garages, and higher‐education projects. Continued 
growth and success reflects Donohoe Construction’s steadfast commitment to superior service 
and uncompromised integrity. For more information, please visit 

www.donohoe.com/construction  or on Twitter @DonohoeTweets. 
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